EXPERIENCE WORKS 2023
HIGH-QUALITY WORK-BASED LEARNING (HQWBL) CONFERENCE
LOGO SUBMISSION FORM

The Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education will be hosting the Experience Works 2023 HQWBL Conference on June 28-29. We are pleased to invite your students to participate by submitting their unique logo designs for this year’s theme, “Pathways for the Future.” Please refer to the Experience Works 2023 Logo Design Guidelines for information to assist students throughout the design process. Complete and submit the following form with your logo design no later than March 1, 2023, to cte@doe.virginia.gov. (Please complete one form for each submission.)

Division: ____________________________	School: ________________________

Teacher: ____________________________	Course: ________________________


Please indicate below you have read the submission guidelines and verified student entries are in alignment with logo guidelines.

Teacher (Print): _______________________________________	

Teacher (Signature): ___________________________________	Date: __________

CTE Administrator (Print): __________________________________

CTE Administrator (Signature): ____________________________	Date: ___________
